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20 March 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We are writing to invite you to attend our upcoming Year 11 Revision Festival, which will be 
held on Tuesday 16 April 2024 from 3pm-4:45pm. 

The reason for the evening is to share with you some important information about how best 
to prepare your son/daughter for their upcoming GCSE exams. All subject teachers will be 
providing revision materials, advice and guidance about how to revise effectively and prepare 
thoroughly so they can achieve the very best grades in their May/June exams.  

If you are unable to attend, please still encourage your son/daughter to come along to receive 
this information and their important revision materials. This is an excellent opportunity to 
ensure that you are in a really strong position to support your child throughout Year 11 and 
into their exams in the summer.  

Please complete the form below and return this to Student Reception by Monday 8 April 
2024. We look forward to seeing you there.   

Yours faithfully  

                        

Paul Taylor  
Principal  
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
  
                                                  Please return slip to Student Reception  
 
My child ……………………………………………………………. will be attending the 
Revision Festival on Tuesday 16 April 2024.  
 
There will be ……….. accompanying adults.   
 


